
  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The City Council of the City of Rialto and the Rialto Utility Authority will hold a public 
hearing on Tuesday, June 8, 2021 at 6:30 P.M. via virtual meeting, Members of the public 
are provided opportunities for public comment by submitting written comment to 
cityclerk@rialtoca.gov or provided oral comments via zoom (5 min limit). Attend the 
Meeting via Zoom Webinar: https://zoom.us/j/94152325262. You must sign up by 6:30PM 
the night of the meeting, go to  https://www.yourrialto.com/635/VIRTUAL-CITY-
COUNCIL-MEETINGS, to receive public comment regarding the placement of charges 
on the County Property Tax Roll for Delinquent Sewer Payments. 
 
Comments and opinions may be submitted to the City Clerk's Office at the address above. 
 
Barbara A. McGee 
City Clerk 
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